GITARE KENYA OUTREACH INC.
BUILDING THE FUTURE
CLASS BY CLASS
DESK BY DESK

September 2019
Dear Benefactors of the Kenya School Project,

In the words of Harriet Tubman, “Every great dream begins with a dreamer. Always remember
you have within you the strength, the patience, and the passion to reach for the stars to change
the world.”

Several years ago, we began with a dream to build a secondary school in the remote village of
Gitare, Kenya where there were limited opportunities for education beyond primary
(elementary) level. The Holy Family Catholic Community took on this project as a ministry to
serve the poor.

In April 2019, we became a non-profit entity by forming a 501 (c) (3) corporation by the name
of Gitare Kenya Outreach Inc. Our mission and goals are exactly the same as those of the
Kenya School Project. The new non-profit entity will continue raising funds for the completion
of St. Josephine Bakhita Secondary School, purchase computers, technology, textbooks, science
equipment and sponsor students from very poor families.

Please continue to walk with us on this journey as the dreamers who have the strength, the
patience, and the passion to help the children in Gitare, Kenya to reach for the stars to change
the world, as Harriet Tubman so eloquently states in her above message.

Enclosed is the newsletter that outlines the progress of the school and its students to date
including photos from a February 2019 visit.

We appreciate your financial and prayerful support for our annual appeal this year. Please
make your checks out to Gitare Kenya Outreach Inc. and mail to:

GITARE KENYA OUTREACH INC.
P.0. BOX 373
WAYLAND, NEW YORK 14572

Sincerely,

Mary Biggee, Chairperson

GITARE KENYA OUTREACH BOARD OF DIRECTORS:
Mary and William Biggee, James Feely, Fr. Stephen Karani,
Susan Keister, Mary Kuhlmann, Sally Leeson,
Suzanne May, Karrie Prinzi



